
From: Clo Tepper  
Sent: 31 July 2023 10:18 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; save museum street  
Subject: 2023/2510/P 2023/2653/L objection 
 
Dear Camden Planning, 
 
I am writing in objection to the above-referenced project. 
 
The proposal is completely out of scale for the area in which it is proposed.  It 
is far too large and too high.  It will overshadow important listed buildings in 
the immediate vicinity including St George’s Blooomsbury, Bedford Square and 
the British Museum. 
 
The proposal is also environmentally wasteful in replacing an existing building 
which could be retrofitted.  Furthermore, the developer proposes demolition 
of 19th century buildings which constitute important and irreplacement 
heritage. 
 
Please do not allow this project to move forward. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Evan Tepper 
 
26 Upper Wimpole Street 
London W1G 6NG 
 
 


